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Friday 16th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Autumn Term Parent Teacher Consultations 

As I know you will appreciate, we are unable to hold our usual Parent/Teacher Consultations this 

term.  

We want to ensure that all parents feel appropriately informed about how their child has settled 

back into this academic year; the progress they are making and also what targets are key to their 

further development.  

As a result, we will be sending home a written report to all parents and this will be sent to you 

during the week beginning 2nd November.  

Despite the current restrictions in place, we want to ensure that there is an open dialogue between 

teachers and parents and we are already ensuring that phonecalls and emails are being made 

when there are issues to discuss and updates to share. This will, of course, continue. If any parent 

wishes to discuss their child’s Autumn Term report then we will facilitate a telephone call. 

Regrettably face to face meetings cannot be scheduled at this time.  

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Louise Wood 

Headteacher 
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